
 
 
From: D. J. Herda [mailto:djwrit[REDACTED]   
Sent: Saturday, June 23, 2012 10:46 AM 
To: Read, John 
Subject: Amazon Unfair Business Practices 
 
Dear Mr. Read, 
  
As president of the American Society of Authors and Writers, I'm writing to say that our 2,000 
members believe Amazon's involvement in using eBooks to target traditional brick-and-mortar 
bookstores, is unconstitutional and contrary to the history of fair practices and competition in 
business.  We hereby suggest you take a firm position against such actions. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
D. J. Herda 

  

 

Author of the New Globe Pequot Title, THEY CALL ME DOC – The Story Behind the 
Legend of John Henry Holliday 

Buy It at Amazon 

Request a Signed Copy from the Author 

 

Confidentiality Notice. This e-mail may contain confidential information that is protected 
by the work product privilege.  It is intended only for the use of individual(s) named 
above and/or below.  If you are not a named recipient or an employee responsible for 
delivering the e-mail, you are instructed not to deliver, distribute or copy this e-mail, nor 
should you disclose its contents or take any action in reliance on the information it 
contains.  If you have received this e-mail in error, please notify us immediately by 
telephone to arrange for the return of the transmitted documents to us. 

  
 




